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This bulletin contains information on: 
  

 Online Expenses System unavailable 

 General Election help   

Online Expenses System unavailable  

Please note that the Online Expenses System will be unavailable on Friday 9 June. This downtime will 
allow us to reconfigure the system to reflect the election results.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

General Election help  

Online 

We have a section on our website devoted to answering any questions which MPs and their staff 
might have before or after election day. You can view this section by clicking here.  

Phone  

If you cannot find the answers to your questions on our website, you can contact your dedicated 
payroll officer and MP account manager directly. Click here to view the numbers to call.   

Drop-ins  

We will also be holding drop-in sessions after the election where IPSA will be available to answer any 
questions MPs or their staff may have. Please find the dates and locations below:  

 

 14 – 16 June in Portcullis House (Attlee Suite) 10am – 4pm 

 19 – 23 June in Portcullis House (Room R) 10am – 4pm 
 

 

Independent Parliamentary Standards Authority (IPSA) 

4th Floor 

30 Millbank 

London 

SW1P 4DU 

  

http://www.theipsa.org.uk/general-election/
http://www.theipsa.org.uk/ipsa-for-mps/my-support/


General Enquiries: 020 7811 6400 
  

info@theipsa.org.uk  
www.theipsa.org.uk  

  
Follow us on Twitter: @ipsauk 
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